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Presentation Guidelines

The Northern Ontario Simulation Symposium 
is now accepting presentation submissions for 
the upcoming annual conference being held at 
Canadore College on Thursday, May 1, 2025.

These presentations will be part of the breakout 
workshops which will occur throughout the day. 
The purpose of these workshops is to showcase 
the use of simulation in healthcare education and 
training. These workshops will be 60 minutes 
in length. It is strongly encouraged that these 
workshops are creative and interactive and allow 
for engagement and audience participation. Any 
handouts or materials for distribution are also 
encouraged and will be the responsibility of the 
presenter. All presenters must be registered to 
attend the symposium.

Please complete the following application 
form and email to:

Louise Moir
louise.moir@canadorecollege.ca

Submissions will be accepted until
Friday, February 7.

Applications will be reviewed and notification of 
acceptance will occur by Friday, February 21.

SPACE IS LIMITED.

Presenter:

PRESENTER APPLICATION

Title of Presentation:

Organization:

Abstract:

PRESENTER REQUIREMENTS (check all that apply):

A/V equipment

IT

Simulation equipment 

Classroom space 

Simulation lab 

Other (please specify):

Contact person:

Telephone:

Email:

Presentations must be no longer than 60 minutes in length.

SUBMIT COMPLETED FORM

to Louise Moir at louise.moir@canadorecollege.ca

Reconnect and 
SIMaginate

Organized by

Proudly supported by

mailto: louise.moir@canadorecollege.ca

